
Courtesy Call on the Dean Faculty of Arts 

 
 

Professor YAMAUCHi Akira, Professor Daigo MAKIHARA and George Sakurai paid a 

courtesy call on the Dean Faculty of Arts on 10-04-2014.The two Professors come from 

International Cooperation Centre for Agricultural Education (ICCAE), Nagoya University, 

Japan, while George Sakurai works with JICA. 

Professor YAMAUCHi Akira is the Director of ICCAE where Dr. Mikalitsa S. Mukhovi, Senior 

Lecturer, Department of Geography and Environmental Studies was a visiting Researcher for 

two months (27th January – 27 March 2014). They paid a courtesy call to see the University and 

explore the possibilities of having collaborations on ongoing research on Rice cultivation 

technologies and tailor-made breeding in Mwea irrigation scheme. 

The University of Nairobi and Nagoya University signed a MoU in December 2013 and various 

schools and institutes are beginning to explore possibilities of collaboration in various fields. 



 


